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Jan. 29, 2025 
 
Senate Taxes Committee 
Minnesota State Capitol, Rm. G-15 
75 Rev. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
To Chair Weber, Chair Rest, and Committee Members, 
 
I write today in support of Senate File 441.  Here are some reasons why Senate File 441 
should move forward: 
 

• Saves people money: Helps people afford solar panels, so they can save on energy 
costs. 

 
• Fairness: Similar programs already exist for people in other parts of Minnesota, this 

makes sure everyone has the same opportunity. 
 

• Boosts the economy: Creates jobs and encourages investment in local 
communities. 

 
• Good for the environment: Helps Minnesota reach its goals for clean energy. 

 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Signed, 
 
 
 
 
Martin Morud 
Owner/CEO 
TruNorth Solar  LLC 
MMorud@TruNorthSolar.com 
612-888-9599 
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